Thank you, Mr. Dabelstein...

HAMPTON ROADS BROADCASTING CORPORATION

January 7, 1964

«eofor your letter indicating reception of WGH.
We're delighted to confirm this report and hope that

you'll be able to hear us often.
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Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

(AMmUZ aK)
- N
THE ''SOUND OF PROGRESS'' 1IN

Cordially,

AMBERT DAIL
MANAGER

TIDEWATER VIRGINIA



